
  
     

     
                   

                   
                
                      

          
           

 

    

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: 
Subject: artists" intellectual property 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 4:17:06 PM 

Ms. Espinel and the Obama Administration,
 
I just wanted to share with you the importance of copyright and my intellectual property rights as a photographer. For
 
more than 30 years I have been self-employed as a freelance photographer here in Columbia, SC. Since 1984 I have
 
been a general member of ASMP and have learned my business practices from this outstanding trade organization.
 
From time to time over the years I have had my rights infringed upon and without the benefit of Federal Copyright Law I
 
can safely say that my career would not be as successful.
 
I depend on copyright law to protect my artistry and creative works.
 

Best, 
Brian 

Our best clients say that the quality of the photography we provide represents their products and services well and is a 
reflection of their firm’s values. 

www.dresslerphoto.com 
brian@dressslerphoto.com 

Brian Dressler Photography, Inc. 
3021 Rosewood Drive 
Columbia, S.C. 29205 become a fan 

studio 803.254.7171 • fax 803.254.7707 • cell 803.348.7170 

Member ASMP, AIAP, IAAP 

CONFIDENTIALITY & COPYRIGHT NOTICE: 
This message, including attachments and contents, is Copyright Brian Dressler, All Rights Reserved. It is expressly for the 
sole use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure, transfer, or distribution is prohibited 
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